
26 College Street Presbyterian Church.

has been wiped out, and a surplus of $62.00 has been 
handed to the Treasurer of the General Furnishing 
Fund.

At a special meeting held in December it was decided 
to ask the members of the congregation to send contri­
butions to help to fill the Christmas baskets to be sent 
to the needy.

The response to this call was liberal, and sixteen 
baskets were sent out for Christmas cheer.

Nellie Woolley,
Secretary.

Speedwell Aissioq Bapd.

OFFICERS FOR 1894.

Miss Addie Grimason. 
Mrs. Sinclair.
Miss Eva Milling. 
Miss Jessie Martin. 
Miss Jennie Hamner. 
Miss Ethel Pim.

/Resident .. 
Vice-President 
Treasurer .. 
Asst. Treasurer 
Secretary .. 
Asst. Secretary

OFFICERS FOR 1895.
Miss Addie Grimason. 
Miss Mary Clark.
Miss Annie Atciikson. 
Miss Minnie Calhoun. 
Miss Katie McDonald. 
Miss Lizzie Clark.

President 
Vice-President 
Treasurer .. ... 
Asst. Treasurer 
Secretary 
Asst. Secretary

The total number of meetings held during the year 
thirty-three, two of which were missionary meetings. 

Thé first of these was held on March 24th ; subject, 
Missionary Work in Trinidad and the New Hebrides, 
including several letters from missionaries stationed at 
the above mentioned places.
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